
 
 
 
 

 
What’s happening week commencing  :  Monday 14th September 

 
 Morning Afternoon After School 

Monday   Multi-sport FP 
 

Tuesday   Cycling awareness 
- Year 6 

Pyjama Drama  
- Nursery & Reception 

        Wednesday   Multi-sport KS2 
 

Thursday Swimming  
Years 2, 3 and 4 

  

Friday    
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
School start time 
Unless your child is attending Breakfast Club, please be reminded that children should arrive at School no earlier than 
8.30am and no later than 8.45am. 
If your child attends breakfast club they should arrive no earlier than 8.00am.  They will be taken over to School at 
8.30am.   
Piano Lessons 
If you would like your child to have piano lessons, Mrs Robinson has one space left.  Lessons are on a Monday morning in 
school.  Please ask at the office if you are interested. 
Flora Tubs4Tablets 
We are collecting the special vouchers which can be found on promotional tubs of flora (500g tubs), only available at 
Tesco stores.  We need to collect 50 vouchers for a Samsung Galaxy Tablet 7.0.  We managed to collect enough 
vouchers last year for a Tablet – let’s see if we can double that this year and get 2!  The promotion period is from 23rd 
September to 24th November – so please let’s get baking!! 
McMillan Coffee Morning 
The School Council will be holding a coffee morning on Friday 25th September 9.15 – 11.15am.  If anyone would like to 
donate some cakes they would be very much appreciated! 
PTA - Blue Bag Collection 
Please note the next collection will be on Monday 12th October.  Bags are being sent home tonight.  If you need more 
please ask at the office. 
French After School Club 
We’ve been given the opportunity to run a French club from 3-4pm on a Thursday for Years 5 and 6 initially, at £3.50 
per session.  If you would like your child to take part please complete and return the permission slip below by 
Wednesday 16th September.  We will inform you of the start date in due course. 
Plea for Waterproof clothing 
We are in need of waterproof all-in-ones for the foundation phase children.  If anyone has one they could donate to 
school, it would be much appreciated!  We thought there may be some juniors who have grown out of theirs!   
Uniform  
Please can you ensure that your child’s jumpers/cardigans are labelled clearly with their name.  Thank you. 
 
 
Amanda Williams 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
French Club – Years 5 and 6 
 
I would like my child __________________________________________________ to take part in 
the French Club on a Thursday after school. 
 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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